
Neighbourhood Watch Report 
 

We have 17 members of the NW scheme in Lackford, however the monthly SNW newsle<er is sent 
to all on the Lackford blog. 
 
I have had no reports of any incidents in the village over the last year so long may this be the case.  
It would seem that the good work of our Chairman has had some effect on the increase in Police and 
speed ANPR cameras in the village and we will see what the next 12 months is like. 
 
As a village we must stay vigilant to any suspect persons or vehicles in the village with shed theIs in 
the area increasing. We have a lot of sheds and workshops backing onto the field which is ideal cover 
for thieves.  
 
Also with the fires in Hengrave and Icklingham along the A1101 corridor we must be on our guard 
and any suspect vehicles or person must be reported directly to the Police on 101. In my experience, 
it may take a while for control room staff to answer as they might be dealing with more pressing 
ma<ers, but please sMck with it as reporMng suspects and possible crimes highlights our concerns in 
Lackford. 
 
I have stepped down from the Parish council but will conMnue as Lackford NW coordinator. 
If you need to report anything please call me or call around to discuss your concerns.  
 
01284 728519 
07565 835565 
12 Kent Road  
Lackford  
 
Best regards  
John Coldwell  
Lackford NW 


